
Work certificate

Mr Moritz Hackenberg, born on 20.02.1992, worked for our company from 04.04.2024 to 
31.12.2024 as a Junior C++ Software Developer Desktop in the IT Development department for our 
company.

Gräbert is a medium-sized software company based in Berlin that specialises in the development of
CAD software and CAD software solutions and offers associated CAD services. As a pioneer in 
Computer Aided Design (CAD) with more than 40 years of experience in CAD technology, project 
management and consulting, Gräbert is recognised worldwide. Over 7 million professional users 
already utilise software based on Gräbert's CAD technology. Innovation in an industry that is 
constantly evolving is a top priority for us: From the first DWG-compatible AutoCAD alternative, 
to the first CAD solution for mobile devices, as well as with ARES Commander - the first CAD 
software to run on all three major operating systems (Windows, macOS and Linux) - Gräbert is a 
world leader in CAD software innovation. Today, we offer ARES CAD software as a cross-platform 
desktop solution (ARES Commander), as a mobile version for Android and iOS (ARES Touch) and 
as a fully-fledged CAD solution in the cloud (ARES Kudo). Headquartered in Berlin, Gräbert has 
additional offices in America, Europe and Asia.

Mr Hackenberg's area of responsibility included, among other things:
Development of new functions in C++:
       •     GUI for configuring a Graebert service
       •     Customer extension based on ARES Desktop
       •     Function porting from desktop to mobile

Mr Hackenberg was always committed and willing to take on tasks outside his area of 
responsibility.

With his basic knowledge, he was able to successfully fulfil his tasks. Mr Hackenberg quickly 
familiarised himself with his area of work. He proved to be an extraordinary team player. He always 
delivered good quality work results and was always prepared to work beyond normal working 
hours.

He fulfilled the tasks assigned to him with confidence and to our satisfaction.

His behaviour towards superiors and employees was always impeccable.

Mr Hackenberg will leave our company on 31.12.2024.
We would like to thank him for his work in our team and wish him all the best both professionally 
and privately. 


